DEAN HELLER 2ND DISTRICT, NEVADA

Congress of the United States House of Representatives Washington, DC 20515—2802

April 14, 2010

Mr. John Valery White Dean William S. Boyd School of Law University of Nevada, Las Vegas

Dear Dean White:

For more than ten years, the William S. Boyd School of Law has consistently surpassed expectations within academic and legal communities. In a relatively short amount of time, the school has emerged as a top-ranked, nationally competitive institution committed to the study of law and the development of skilled, effective and capable advocates. As the nation's first law school to publish an academic journal devoted to gaming law, the Boyd School of Law builds upon its tradition of excellence and enhances its reputation as one of America's most prestigious law schools.

The gaming and casino industries are vital to Nevada's success as one of the most popular tourist destinations in the world. The UNLV Gaming Law Journal will create a critical academic forum that will provide Nevada's future lawyers and leaders the opportunity to address complex issues that surround gaming law. By presenting an authoritative and informative source of expertise on this complicated area of law, the UNLV Gaming Law Journal will serve as an invaluable resource to industry leaders, policymakers and the public at large.

The publication of the Gaming Law Journal represents the culmination of extraordinary efforts from the Boyd School of Law and its partners in the gaming industry. This is a remarkable and significant accomplishment and you should be immensely proud. Congratulations and best wishes for continued success.

Sincerely,

DEAN HELLER Member of Congress